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Scottish Education Awards - Active Nation School 2012

School Office: 01419593247         Website: www.scotstoun-pri.glasgow.sch.uk




        Twitter @scotstoun

BULLETIN

SEPTEMBER 2017
OPEN SCHOOL EVENING, TUESDAY 5 SEPTEMBER
This session we’ll be having an Open School Evening on Tuesday 5 September, from 6.30 – 7.30pm. Pupils and parents are invited to go round the classrooms to meet the teachers and see the classrooms till 7.30pm. the ICT suite and gym hall will also be open.

MRS BAKER RETIREMENT 
Mrs Baker who works in the school office is retiring after 22 years of service to Team Scotstoun. The Parent Council and school staff are marking her retirement with a gift. Parents may want to wish her well personally, her last day is Wednesday 13th September.
SCHOOL OFFICE / CONTACTING THE SCHOOL
The school office is being staffed by 2 part-time colleagues so there will be set times when the office is open and when the phone can be answered. Can everyone please note: - parents can come into the school office between 8.30 and 9.30am, 2.30 and 3.30pm. Please do not come at other times unless collecting a child for an appointment. The telephone will be answered if possible, but the answerphone will be on and checked at 11.30am and 3.30pm each day. (As a result there may be a time lapse in responses to queries)
LATENESS PROCEDURES AND ATTENDANCE

Absence If your child is ill and unable to attend school you must notify the absence line on 0141 287 0039.

Lateness We start school at 8.45am.  Anyone who misses the line in the morning must report to the school office.  Please emphasise to your child that s/he must come to the office when s/he arrives in school.  The teacher will have marked the child as absent. We collate the registers and text parents/carers to inform them if their child has not arrived in school, from 9.30am onwards.   If your child is late, and we do not know that they are in school, this can cause unnecessary anxiety.

Attendance is a major factor in children’s learning success and we will support all families to maximise their child’s attendance in line with Glasgow City Council procedures.
PTA
Many thanks to everyone who supported our Welcome BBQ; we managed to raise £1000 towards subsidising school trips and buying library resources.

Please note the next event will be on: - Tuesday 19th September - Bingo Night 
PARENT FORUM
The Parent Council are holding the Parent Forum on the evening of Tuesday 21st November, all parents will be invited. 

PUPIL COUNCIL
Our Pupil Council representatives for P2 - P7 have been elected and are already planning a non-uniform day on Thursday 21st September (wear jeans or denim). This will be a fundraising event for the charity “Jeans for Genes”.
HOUSE CAPTAINS 
The election for House Captains and Vice Captains are due to start after the September weekend.
FAMILY LEARNING 
We’re looking forward to setting up exciting learning for everyone; parents/carers, families and pupils. Coming soon: 
ICT and Technologies 
Using the web

Coding and programming 

Using micro bits

Held on Friday Mornings 8.45 to 10am for parents/carers in the ICT Suite, starting after September Weekend (Refreshments provided)
Keep Fit and Dance
On Friday mornings 8.45 to 10am for parents/carers in the gym hall. Starting after September weekend
Family Choir
Starting in October and running through to Christmas, for parents/carers and children on Mondays between 3.00 and 3.45pm: -

Homework Challenge Clubs 
Taster Gaelic lessons
Reading Together 
Lending Library 

Please let us know by emailing; headteacher@scotstoun-pri.glasgow.sch.uk if you can offer to assist with a club, or have any good ideas and we will be looking for everyone to sign up.
September Holiday 
The school is closed on Friday 22nd - Monday 25th September for the September Weekend Holiday. School will reopen on Tuesday 26th September at 8.45am.
Parent / Teacher meetings
The parent / teacher meetings are on:-
Wednesday 11th October 5 – 8pm 

Thursday 12th October 3.30 – 5.30pm

New pupils will be contacted to arrange times for their meetings and we’ll stick to the pattern and times of last year for most pupils. Everyone will have a text or letter confirming their appointment by the start of October. The Book Fair will be with us the week of 9th – 12th October. 
SUMDOG COMPETITION (www.sumdog.com)
The Glasgow Sumdog competition starts on Friday for P3 - P7 pupils. There are prizes for the highest class score and individual prices, this is instead of maths homework next week so please support your child at home. Every child in P3 – P7 has their log in and password in their homework jotter.
Dates for your diary
	Tuesday 5 September
	Open evening – 6.30pm

	Wednesday 6 September
	P2/3 & P3/4 – Vikingar  visit 

	Fridays 1/9, 8/9, 15/9, 29/9, 6/10
	P3 Football Club, 3 – 4pm 
P3 Lunchtime Dancing Club 12.30 – 1.00pm

	Tuesday 19 September
	PTA Bingo night 

	Wednesday 20 September
	P6A Trip – Whitelee Wind Farm

	Thursday 21 September
	Jeans for Genes (non-uniform day)

	Friday 22 – 25 September
	School closed 

	Thursday 28 September
	P6B Trip – Whitelee Wind Farm 

	Monday 9-12 October
	The Book Fair


